Miss Mildred Beecher, 301 Harrison, Newton, Kansas.

Dear Miss Beecher:

I received your postcard this morning, and it will be perfectly all right if you will let me know next week whether or not you can come to take the course this summer. It will not be too late, and I hope you will be able to make arrangements to take the graduate work that you desire.

I trust that your mother is feeling much better.

I met your sister last winter when yur basketball team played at Oklahoma. We had gone to the newsstand at the Hotel Kingkade to get some apples, and I had a very pleasant conversation with her.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH